SBDM MINUTES – September 2, 2009

The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 6 p.m. in the Media Center.  Members present were James Moyers, Vicky Todd,  Sara Bollinger, Dana Ingram, Chalis Packer  and Teresa Morgan.   Mary Silva recorded minutes.  No guests were present.


1.  OPENING BUSINESS

a.  The September agenda was approved by the council.

b.  The August minutes were approved by the council.  

c.  Good News –  

1)  We will be partial recipients of a 1.2 million dollar DOD grant that was awarded to Hardin County Schools.  We will receive a portion of the grant based on how many military parents we have with students attending our school.

2)  We have had a large order of mulch delivered for our playground.


2.  BUDGET

a.  Reviewed the August Schedule of Balances

3.  PLANNING

a.  The council set new goals for the 2009-10 school year.


1.  Monitor the success of the students served in the enrichment program via map testing and compass learning.


2.  Concentrate on enrichment remediation to focus on closing the gaps in learning.


3.  Improve parent involvement through effective school communication.

b.  Compass Learning – Tied directly to map scores.  Parents and students will be able to access from a computer at home since it is a web-based program.  Students will have a user name and password.  This program is not for our kindergarten students.  Teachers will be able to access the program in the classroom and  it will be available on all computers in the building.  The council approved the program and the future cost of $1,000 for continuing the program in 2010-11.

4.  COMMITTEE REPORTS

a.  FRC – We reviewed the September schedule.  
b.  The August accident report was reviewed and discussed.


5.  POLICIES

6.  NEW BUSINESS


7.  EXECUTIVE SESSION


8.  ADJOURN

The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m.

